
Disability Neurodiversity

If you are a student with any kind of disability, learning difference or  

neurodivergence we would love to hear from you about your experience in 

Higher Education  during  COVID-19!  

 

We would love to hear your voice about your experiences at this time as part 

of a doctoral research study.  This can be done through online meetings or a 

phone call, it’s up to you!  Your voice could have long term effects on policy, 

even after the virus is gone. 

 

Email the researcher Jodie Enderby (GLEA PhD Research student) for more 

information or to register your interest at :  enderbyj@uni.coventry.ac.uk   

With the chance to 

win a £25 Amazon 

voucher! 


